
  

Question on Notice  
No. 1088 

Asked on 13 September 2023 
 
Mr D Crisafulli asked Premier and Minister for the Olympic and Paralympic Games  
(Hon. A Palaszczuk)―  
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to the advice provided by the Premier that no briefing notes have been 
provided regarding non-compliance with the Queensland Ministerial Handbook (Question 
on Notice No. 505 asked on 9 May 2023)—  
Will the Premier (a) advise if advice has been provided in any other format (including 
verbal) and (b) provide details of these briefings? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
As outlined in my response to Question on Notice No. 505 asked on 9 May 2023, I am 
advised that regular meetings occur between the Premier’s Office and the Department of 
the Premier and Cabinet regarding ministerial services matters, including the Ministerial 
Handbook which provides guidance to all Ministers, Assistant Ministers and staff on the 
operations of their offices. 
 
Any matters of alleged non-compliance with elements of the Ministerial Handbook are 
dealt with by the appropriate officer.  
 
 
 


